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Message from the Guest Editor

Dear Colleagues,

We are organizing a Special Issue on "Infectious Diseases &
Epidemiology" (IJERPH, IF 2.468, ISSN 1660-4601). Details
about submission dates and all technical details are
provided. In these difficult times with pandemic and crises
in many sectors epidemiologic evidence for public health
purposes is especially important. We hereby invited all
interested scientists and public health workers to submit
papers. Do not forget that infectious diseases can be much
more than Covid-19! In these times we discover that very
simple rules about hand washing and distance keeping are
extremely effective in prevention of other infectious
diseases, e.g., the annual flu coming to all of us. This
special issue can shed light on and provide new insight in
the complicated game between the human race and their
microbial surroundings.   
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Guest Editor
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Message from the Editor-in-Chief

Addressing the environmental and public health
challenges requires engagement and collaboration among
clinicians and public health researchers. Discovery and
advances in this  research field play a critical role in
providing a scientific basis for decision-making toward
control and prevention of human diseases, especially the
illnesses that are induced from environmental exposure to
health hazards. IJERPH provides a forum for discussion of
discoveries and knowledge in these multidisciplinary fields.
Please consider publishing your research in this high
quality, peer-reviewed, open access journal.
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